
From: Suzanne Bell  
Sent on: Monday, May 2, 2022 11:34:53 AM 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: 

 

    
There seems to be an exit onto The Avenue. This is a narrow road and I think it 
would be dangerous to use it. 
 
The buildings that are being demolished are relatively new ( one of which was a 
nursery school ). Will Chase be reusing any of the bricks etc. 
 




